
 
 

 

May 16, 2023 

The General Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services – Listing, 

BSE Limited,                              

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 509895 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Outcome of Board Meeting held on May 16, 2023 

 

Audited Financial Results  

 

In terms of Regulation 33 of SEBI (Listing Obligation And Disclosure Requirement) Regulations, 2015 

and modifications, if any, we are enclosing herewith Audited Accounts for the Quarter/Year ended March 

31, 2023 together with Auditor’s Report with unmodified opinion, as reviewed by the Audit Committee 

and approved by the Board of Directors at its Meeting held on May 16, 2023. 

 

Declaration under Regulation 33(3) (d) of the SEBI Regulations 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 33(3) (d) of the SEBI Regulations, we confirm that the Statutory Auditors 

of the Company have expressed an unmodified opinion on the Audited Financial Results of the 

Company for the year ended on March 31, 2023. 

 

Re-appointment of Secretarial Auditor 

 

The Board of Directors has approved the Re-appointment of M/s. PRS Associates, Practicing Company 

Secretaries to carry out the Secretarial Audit of the Company for the FY 2023-2024. 

 

The Meeting of the Board of Directors commenced at 12 Noon and concluded at 03:00PM. 

 

Kindly take the matter on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For HINDOOSTAN MILLS LIMITED, 

 

                

 

KAUSHIK N KAPASI 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  

FCS 1479 
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